
 
 

 
 
 
 
4th November 2014  
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Children in Need Events 
 

Pudsey Visit 
 

Our friends at ASDA have organised a visit to us from Pudsey Bear in the run up 
to Children in Need. 
 
Pudsey will visit us in the morning of Friday 7th November and any children who 
would like their photo taken with Pudsey can bring in £1 for Children in Need.  
 
Pudsey will send the photographs back to school later that day or Monday 10th 
November.  As Pudsey is so busy and has other schools to visit he can only do 
one photograph for each child and will only have pictures taken with children who 
bring in their £1 donation. 
 
If there are any Nursery children who attend in the afternoon who would like to 
have their photograph taken with Pudsey they can come to the main reception 
area at 9.30am. 
 

Dress up like a Super Hero! 
 

On Friday 14th November it is Children in Need day and Pudsey’s theme for this 
year is “Super Hero’, children are asked to pay 50p (or more if you like) to dress 

up for the day so get out your tights and cloaks!  We will also be making super 
hero masks in school. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Chris Chaffey 
Deputy Head 
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